
3 December 

Dear Tom, 

Good to talk to you yesterday. Glad to hear the news about the book 

Sales. 

After I talked to you, I got another fall bird sighting that I thought I 

would pass on. 

Northern Mockingbird-1 at Ledges S.P., 29 Nov, David Edwards fide JJD 

Dave said the bird was only 10 feet away and he is familiar with the 

species, having spent time in the south, etc. 


